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SECTORS 

A Public Sector Hearing on Courts and the Administration of Justice is 

scheduled to take place today (1 February 1996) from 11h30 to 16h30. 

Politicians have been invited to the Hearing through Party Whips. The 

President of the Constitutional Court has also been invited. 

Requests for additional copies of the Working Draft have been received from 

Stakeholders that received the draft. 

EVALUATION OF THE CA PROCESS 

A meeting with CASE was held. In that meeting, details of evaluation and 

Plain Language project were worked out including national survey of 

questionnaire. 

The final questionnaire will be checked on Saturday (03 February 1996). 

The CEP response from the MP’s is positive as they show keenness to 

attend the workshops held in their areas. 

Workshops programme in the Provinces is running well. During the week 

ending on 27 January 1996 workshops were held. In all about 10,099 

people attended those workshops. 

Knock-and-drop distribution strategy doesn’t seem to run smoothly in all 

Provinces as most areas targeted have not received the tabloids via this 

strategy. 

PUBLICATIONS UPDATE 

Afrikaans summaries have been received and are being distributed. English 

summaries to be distributed from the printers in Johannesburg by Cross 

Cape. 

Xhosa, Zulu, North and South Sotho summaries are expected soon. 
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